SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 2025



Children in Year 3 or above who have received the Sacrament of Baptism are able to make their Reconciliation. This will be followed by the Holy Communion Program in the following term.

SAVE THE DATE:

PARENT INFORMATION & ENROLMENT NIGHT

Wednesday 30th April 2025 at **6pm** in the Sefton Church for the Parishes of Sefton, Villawood and State schools.

All parents wishing to have their child make their Reconciliation **must attend** this evening to receive the details of the program, the lesson times and to complete and lodge the Enrolment form. Please bring along a copy of your child's baptism certificate.